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All Providers          

 
Important Update for Providers Regarding 
the Children’s HCBS Waiver 

 

 

 
Contact Details: 

1-800-343-9000 
emednyalert@gdit.com 

 

 

 

Good Afternoon Providers and Stakeholders, 
 
The New York State Department of Health will be hosting a webinar to 
provide important information about the Children’s Home and Community 
Based Services (HCBS) Waiver and updates to waiver services. Please 
see the attached announcement and the HCBS Brochure for more 
information. 
 
For any questions, please contact bh.transition@health.ny.gov 
 
Thank you 
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If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@gdit.com for further assistance  

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or 
 materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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